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September 11, 2007

Clerk, Illinois Pollution Control Board
James R. Thompson Center

100 W. Randolph, Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Re:  PCB 2007-084 North Milam

T urge the Board to find that the proposed North Milam landfill site in Madison is
incompatible with the surrounding area, including Cahokia Mounds World Heritage Site
and Horseshoe Lake Sate Park.

Putting garbage on this sacred site is disrespectful to Native Americans and should be
unacceptable to everyone.

In addition, landfills do not belong in wetlands and in the floodplain and should not be
sited adjacent to a state park where people fish, hunt, camp, walk trails, observe nature

and picnic.

1£ the North Milam landfill is allowed to fill up and close, it will eventually be a green
hill, and this entire area will improve .

Very truly yours,
L;:':-:'.".’ZM%Q -
Robert D. Larson
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